
Friday 30th November 2018  

Our attendance this week is 96.51% Our attendance target is 96%.  

Hall of Fame 

       Certificcates                         Golden Jumpers      

Rec         Ryan         Daley 

Year 1     Oliver and Lois     Summer-Rose 

Year 2  Lilly and Summer     Ajai  

Year 3  Alex        Blake 

Year  4  Tayler and Jayden     Sofica   

Year 5   Brady, Ben , Olivia, Addison            Nejla                          

Year 6  Amy        Nicole  

Bingo 

Thank you to 

everyone that 

attended the 

school bingo. 

We raised a   

fantastic 

£162.00 and 

this is going   

towards some 

new musical 

instruments for 

school.  

 

 

Monday 3rd December 

Reception Ratty trip 

Friday 7th December 

Year 2 and year 4 Gymnastics             

competition 

Monday 10th December 

Reception dress rehearsal 

Tuesday 11th December 

Year 1&2 dress rehearsal 

Wednesday 12th December 

Christmas Dinner day with 

Christmas jumpers 

Thursday 13th December 

Year 3&4 dress rehearsal 

Christmas Fayre 

Friday 14th December 

Reception Christmas play 

Tuesday 18th December 

Year 1&2 Christmas play 

Wednesday 19th December  

Year 3&4 School play 

Thursday 20th December 

Carol service 

Friday 21st December 

School breaks up for     

Christmas 

Christmas Hampers 

As our Christmas plays are coming up it is time to start 

making our hampers, each year we make hampers to 

raffle at each performance. We have gave each class a 

theme and we ask if your child could please donate a 

small item to fill the hamper. Please find details of class 

allocations below: 

Reception: Rocking Red 

Year 1 Mrs Lewthwaite: Purple Presents 

Year 1 Miss Cooper: Snowy White 

Year 2 Mrs Benson-Lester: Beautifully Black 

Year 2 Mrs Bell: Shimmer and sparkle 

Year 3 Mrs Jewell: Glitter and Gold 

Year 4 Miss Thomason– Shiny Silver 

Year 4 Miss Eldon—Bauble Blue 

Reception Ratty Trip 

Monday 3rd December 

Please remember that your child does not 

require a packed lunch for this trip, school 

will provide them with one and they will all 

be carried together by a member of staff. 

Please can you bring your child to the   

roundabout for 9:00am. Thank you.  

Play tickets 

Please remember 

to get your play 

tickets from the 

school office if you 

require them as 

there is only limited 

availability.  

Absence  

Can we please remind you 

that if your child is going to 

be absent we do require you 

to let us know in the morning. 

Please do not rely on siblings 

to tell school about absent 

children.  


